
 

 

February 28, 2024 
 

Township of Wilmot Integrity Commissioner  

Notification to Council   

in relation to an investigation under the 

Code of Conduct for Members of Council arising from  

Council Code of Conduct Inquiry 2023-01 

 

 

This notification informs Members of Council that I have completed an investigation under the 

Township of Wilmot Code of Conduct for Elected Officials and have submitted it to the 

Township Clerk today. 

 

The report will be included on the agenda for the regular Council meeting scheduled for March 

25, 2024. I will be in attendance to speak to the report’s findings. 

 

 
 

Robert J. Williams, Ph.D. 

Integrity Commissioner, Township of Wilmot 
2014-2023 

 

 




